
 

 

 

 

Kingsley Recreational League administers and organizes baseball, softball, and T-ball teams for 

the Kingsley area youth between the ages of 5 and 14.  We are a non-profit organization ran 

strictly by volunteers.  KRL gives nearly 300 children in the Kingsley community the 

opportunity to learn the value of team work and sportsmanship while learning the fundamentals 

of baseball and softball.  This is made possible largely due to donations made by companies 

such as yours. 

 

The Kingsley Rec League Board was hoping that your company may be interested in 

sponsoring a team for the coming season.  The sponsorship fee is $175, this covers the costs of 

uniforms for your sponsored team.  Uniforms will consist of a T-shirt with your company’s 

name on it as well as hat for each child and coach!  KRL would like to thank you all for your 

consideration.  This is an excellent chance to give back to the community and receive some 

great advertising in the process! 

 

If you have a specific league or player’s team that you would like to sponsor, please let us know 

on this application.  We will give all requests consideration and in most instances, we are able 

to honor these requests.  If there is a conflict, we will let you know. 

 

Thank you so much for your consideration, we look forward to working with you to help our 

youth make the most of this opportunity.  If you are willing and able to sponsor a team this 

year, please make your check payable to: KRL Inc.  

      

Forms can be mailed to:  KRL 

PO Box 525 

        Kingsley, MI 49649 

 

 

________Yes, our company would like to sponsor a KRL Baseball or Softball team for $175.00 

 

Company Name as we would like it to appear_______________________________________ 

 

Special Requests, if any________________________________________________________ 

 

________Sorry we are unable to sponsor a team but would like to make a donation to the 

organization (any amount is appreciated) 

 

Please note that all sponsor money needs to be in by April 7th.  If you have any questions you 

can contact any of the KRL board members, Karen Middleton 231-357-4143, Melissa Venne 

231-750-1657, Rachael Sweat 231-590-7733, or Lori Tulppo 231-360-6649. 

 

Thank You! 

 


